
Parking Plan AC Delray Rush Cup 

 

We are going to use the parking lots along the perimeter of the field as well as along the North 

side of the street leading to Seacrest Soccer Complex (yellow), as well as the two school 

parking lots at the front entrance of Plumosa Elementary, and the school auditorium parking lot.  

 We have used those parking lots in the past 7 years for the tournament and it was always 

enough for the 8 small-sided 7v7 and 9v9 fields we have in operation for the event.   

We will post a person next to the Aqua Crest pool parking lot, to prevent people from parking in 

the pool parking area and on the South side of the street, and a second person at the entrance 

of Seacrest Soccer Complex, to avoid "street parking".   

The key is to allow flow of traffic in and out of it, and for that we need to avoid people to park 

along the fence or on the street or along the curb, which would restrict the flow to a single car 

width.   

Games are about an hour long, so the kids coming for the 11:00am games will arrive at 

10:30am, and the people finishing at 10:30am will leave at that time, so spots will open.   

There is a drop-off area right where the Seacrest main entrance is, for parents to drop off the 

kids and park further away in the meantime.  We will only have a shirt vendor on site, no food 

trucks or anything else blocking the street or the parking lot. 

The city Parks and Rec department provide us with "no parking" signs for the areas where we 

want to keep people off. 

 


